

We should assist the poor in every way and do it both by ourselves and by enlisting the help of others.... To do this is to preach the gospel by words and work. [CXViii] Vincent de Paul

April 24, 2018

Dear Friend of St. Vincent de Paul Society,

Sunday, April 29 is known as Ozanam Sunday. We celebrate the lives of St. Vincent de Paul, Fredric Ozanam, (founder of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul) and the Society. Here in Juneau, the St. Vincent de Paul Society has been serving the poor since 1985.

We have exciting news to share! St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store will be moving soon to our new location at 9151 Glacier Highway, formerly the Valley Auto Parts store.

Juneau's St. Vincent de Paul Society continues Fredric's work every day in service of those in need and we need your support to continue. January through March is our most challenging period financially and thrift store sales were down in February.

Please support our 2018 Spring Appeal to renovate our building for our new store which supports our programs that assist those in need in our community - from feeding the hungry and providing shelter, to sharing God's love.

Please send your donation today to St. Vincent de Paul or stop by the St. Vincent office in Smith Hall at 8619 Teal. To donate online go to: http://svdpjuneau.org/

In the spirit of Fredric Ozanam! Thank you for your support.

Maureen Hall

Maureen Hall

St. Vincent de Paul Board President

Dan Austin General Manager





□ \$25 □ \$50 □ \$100 □ other \$____

St. Vincent de Paul Ozanam Appeal 2018 8619 Teal St. Juneau AK 99801